

November 25, 2024

Mrs. Dorothy Graham President The Graham Family Foundation 544 61st Street Oakland, CA 94609-1247

Dear Dorothy,

Thank you both

so much for

your thoughtful

port-eightp!

Lighthouse Guild's deeply appreciates your generous grant of \$32,000 through The Graham Family Foundation, received via ACH on November 22, 2024, in support of our Tech Pals and Tele-Support initiatives. Your support of our work is an inspiring beacon of hope for individuals facing the challenges of vision loss and will have a lasting and transformative impact on the lives of those we serve.

We are excited to have you as a part of our mission, especially as we continue to push the boundaries of what is possible for individuals who are visually impaired. Programs like Tech Pals and Tele-Support make a tremendous difference. With your support, Lighthouse Guild is at the forefront of creating new opportunities for young people with visual impairment allowing them to attain their goals.

Thank you for being an essential part of this transformative journey. As always, we look forward to connecting in the new year.

Wishing you a happy and healthy holiday season.

Brian J. Dever

Chief Development Officer

1-2100

Cc: Richard Straesser

Per Internal Revenue Service regulations, your contribution is fully deductible to the extent allowed by law. Neither goods nor services were provided in consideration of your gift.